
With Rosh Hashana coming up, we are excited to 

plan the New Year with the following upcoming events:

• Rosh Hashana Gift bags for our members

• Mazi Pilip, candidate for Nassau County Legislator, 

guest at BJC Shabbat services on Sept. 4, 2021

• Challah Bake on Friday Sept. 10, 2021

• Mother/Daughter classes with Rabbi Nir Shalom 

will begin after the holidays. Dates TBD

• Krav Maga 3 session classes for High School girls 

in November. Dates TBD

• ARABIC Class—Taking a survey to see how many 

people are interested in a new weekly ZOOM class 

to learn the Arabic Universal language?

Please send a text to Anna 516-776-0202 if you are 

interested. We are in search of a good teacher!


